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From: CSUS Chem Club [sacstatechemclub@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 9:18 AM
Subject: Meeting Overview from Tuesday, Oct 2

Hey Chem Club! 
  
Thanks for those of you who were able to make the meeting despite your busy schedules! We have a couple of 
upcoming events that we will need volunteers for, so please be sure to let us know if you’re interested! 
  
  
Homecoming- 3-5pm on October 13th. We will be setting up a booth for the pregame festival, with science 
experiments aimed towards kids. The experiments we will be doing include: 

-          Slime 
-          Tie Dye 
-          Ferrofluid 
-          Mentos and Coke (Maybe, depending on the location of our booth) 
The best part about volunteering for this event- you get to stay for free for the game afterwards! If you 
are interested in helping out, please reply to this email with the time you would possibly be available 
and any preferences on experiments that you would like to supervise. 

  
Mole Day- 10a-2pm, Tuesday, October 23rd. This event will be held in the first floor lobby of Sequoia. 
Similarly to Homecoming, we will have a table set up with experiments in honor of Mole Day and National 
Chemistry Week. We will have 3 experiments running: 

-          Ferrofluid 
-          Waterlock 
-          Polyurethane Root Beer Floats/ Slime (depending on our supplies) 
And we are also going to have several games set up such as “Guess the moles” in a jar of water or 
“Name that molecule”. If you have any suggestions for more games we’d love to hear them! If you are 
interested in this event, please be sure to send me the times that you are available, so that we can have 
this booth up and running as much as possible. 

  
Turkey Bowl/ Penny Drive- 7-11pm, November 15th. NSMJC hosts a penny/canned food drive each 

year, in which the various math and science clubs try to out-collect the others! The winner is announced 
on the 15th of November, and we celebrate by going bowling with the other clubs. The penny donation 
jar will be located on the counter of the 4th floor Chemistry stockroom in Sequoia, so please come 
donate your loose change! It all goes to charity. Bowling is free, but you have to RSVP so we can be 
sure to get enough lanes. 

  
Shriner’s Hospital Science Day- 2-4pm, November 17th. We will be doing a science day for the children 

of Shriner’s Hospital collaboratively with the Physics Club. The experiments we take to Shriner’s are a 
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bit more restricted than in some of our other events, but the kids absolutely love our company! Shriner’s 
Hospital is a children’s hospital specifically for burn victims or other special cases. If you are interested 
in attending, please RSVP; space is limited! 

  
Story Winery- We will be touring Story Winery again this November! This time we will be able to 

experience a seminar about the Chemistry of wine-making. Keep your eyes and ears out for more 
information on this event! (Usually there is free wine- tasting involved, but you do not have to be 21 to 
attend). 

  
  
  
Thanks everyone, and if you have any questions, as always, feel free to ask! 
  
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/groups/8546618014/?fref=ts 
  
Chem Club Website: http://www.csus.edu/org/chemclub/ 
  
  


